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The Institution of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College is committed to the social 

welfare of students hailing from different social classes. It strives to bring about 

social equity by providing financial assistance to students belonging to 

economically backward and under-privileged sections of the society. The aim of 

such financial assistance and scholarship is to eradicate the social, cultural and 

economic barriers that the students from these sections grapple with on a regular 

basis. 

The Students’ Welfare Sub-Committee of Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College, 

offers fellowships or partial financial assistance to needy students of the 

institution every year.  Every year, the committee invites applications from such 

students and disburses a minimum amount from the money received from the 

Shivani Chatterjee Memorial Fund and the Students’ Welfare Fund. 

The eligibility criteria for students to receive financial assistance, are altered 

from time to time as reflected in changes in the family income of the incumbent. 

Such changes are notified to the students through the college notice board. 



The Institution furthers its social welfare policy by helping the students hailing 

from under-privileged economical backgrounds apply for and avail the existing  

government scholarship schemes. Relevant committees are created to supervise 

these mechanisms with utmost dedication. 

 

The Social Welfare Committee has the following members: 

Dr. Sarmila Sarkar 

Dr Sharmi Chakraborty 

Sm. Sarmistha Mondal Chowdhury 

Dr. Mausumi Mukherjee 

Sm. Pratyasha Agarwal 

 

 


